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	2022 P.S.P.E. SCHOLARSHIP





Delaware County Chapter of P.S.P.E.                                                             
Eileen M. Nelson, PE Scholarship Chair                                                                                                       

APPLICATION FOR 2022 P.S.P.E.
 John E. Pickett Memorial

SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
The Delaware County Chapter is proud to present the 2022 John E. Pickett Memorial Scholarship Award for Students in the Chapter’s service area.  Applicants must be a resident of Delaware County or Southern Chester County, maintain a 3.5/4.0 grade point average, and be enrolled or plan to enroll in an engineering curriculum.  

Last Name _______________________First Name ________________M.I.__________

Email address___________________   Phone____________________________

Address________________________________ City __________________Zip_______

School____________________ Grade _______ G.P.A. (based on 4.0)______________

Engineering School in which you plan to enroll_________________________________

The applicant is requested to include a list of:

· Scholastic Honors

· Non–Family Member References or Letters of Recommendation

· Extra Curricular Activities

· Community / Civic Activities

· Hobbies / Interests

· Work Experience
Students must submit application materials to the contact person below.  All materials must be postmarked by March 31, 2022.  Additional copies of this form are available at http://www.pspe.org/delco/home.html.  Please limit submissions to five pages.

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
Attn: Eileen M. Nelson, P.E.
1060 Andrew Drive Suite 140
West Chester, PA 19380
P. (610) 840-2506
Eileen.Nelson@stantec.com
The Delaware County Chapter of P.S.P.E. raises awareness of the importance of engineering through scholarships, sponsoring math and science competitions, and holding monthly meetings to promote the importance of engineering in the community.  For more information about the chapter, or a career in engineering, please contact, Al Federico, P.E at pspe.delco@gmail.com
